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Order of Worship 
Worship Leader 
Rick Hudgeons 
 
We Will Glorify 
 

Welcome 
Andrew Chance 
 
Heaven’s Jubilee 
Give Thanks to the Lord 
Beautiful Star of Bethlehem 
He’s My Lord 
 
Prayer 
Peter West 
 

Why Did My Savior Come to Earth 
 

Communion/Offering 
Ethan Hudgeons 
 

More Precious Than Silver 
(Children’s Offering) 
Faithful Love 
 
Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 
 
Have You Been to Jesus 
 
Shepherd’s Blessing 
Huston Givens 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………… 
Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 
intended for babies in the two year old class 
and younger. This is available during the 
entire worship service. 
 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 
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God is our refuge and strength, an ever-
present help in trouble. Therefore we will 
not fear, though the earth give way and 
the mountains fall into the heart of the 
sea, though its waters roar and foam and 
the mountains quake with their surging.  
There is a river whose streams make 
glad the city of God, the holy place where 
the most high dwells. God is within her, 
she will not fall; God will help her at 
break of day.  Nations are in uproar, 
kingdoms fall; He lifts his voice, the 
earth melts.  
The Lord Almighty is with us; the God of 
Jacob is our fortress.       
   
   Psalms 46:1-7 

THIS YEAR’S RESULUTION IS:  

Upcoming Events 

Jan 12 
Youth Area Wide 
@ Robinson Ave 5:00pm 

Jan 24 
Single Seniors Game Day  
1:00 pm — 4:00 pm 

Jan 25 
Men’s Breakfast 
8:00am — 9:30am 

Feb 1 
Daddy Daughter Date Night 
5:00pm — 8:00pm 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 
the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 
office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

 
Billy Scales has requested prayers for himself and his family. 
 
John Hebard has been suffering from a sinus infection since last weekend. He 
went to the emergency room for the pain, and an X-ray showed what appeared to 
be a growth in the sinus area. He followed up with his Doctor, who saw on a CAT 
scan what appeared to be an abnormal growth in his sinus area. An MRI is 
scheduled for Dec 31st and a biopsy on Jan 9th. John requests our prayers as he 
deals with this issue. 
 
Johnnie Thibodaux says his hip replacement surgery was canceled due to high 
blood sugar.  Please pray that this drops to a level  allowing surgery in the near 
future. 
 
Mary Batson is still weak and would like your prayers for healing and strength. 

 
 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  
Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  
Glen “Pops” Wade 
Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 
Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 
Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 
Mary Bruce 
 
 

Joe Conley 
Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 
Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 
Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
 01/05   Justus Bobo 
              Jennifer King 
              Jerome Yates 
01/06   Amy McCall 
01/07    Rachel Catlett 
              Ashton Johnson 
01/08   Lois Loghry 
             Janet Pond 
01/09   Randy Coughran 
             Tim Nguyen 

01/10  Erik Bailey 
            Myli Brown 
            Len Sharp 
            Bill Walsh 
01/11 Mario Alvarado 
           Matthew Hart 

Happy Anniversary  
 01/07  Gina & Nels Danielson 



News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 

 
Praise 
We rejoice with Emma Elkins in her 
decision to be baptized into Christ on 
Wednesday, December 25th. Please keep 
Emma, and her family, in your prayers as 
she begins her new life as a Christian. 
Welcome to the family, Emma!  
 
Thank You 
 

Dear CASA Christmas for a Child 
Supporters,  
 

As we reflect on the holidays, we wanted 
to extend our deepest appreciation for 
your generosity and support. Because of 
you, 430 children in Northwest Arkansas 
will wake up on Christmas morning to 
gifts that will bring joy and wonder. Your 
support makes sure every child in foster 
care in our community feels seen and 
loved during the holidays.  
 

For children navigating the foster care 
system, the holidays can be a difficult 
time. But thanks to your kindness, we are 
able to transform the season into one of 
joy, hope, and connection. The gifts you 
gave—both physical and emotional—will 
leave a lasting impact well into the year 
ahead.  
 

Thank you for being a part of CASA and 
for making such a meaningful difference 
in our community year after year.  
 
 

With heartfelt gratitude,  
 
 

Emily Wilkins  
Advocate Supervisor  
CASA of Northwest Arkansas  
 
 
 

 
Ladies Tuesday Bible Class 
The Ladies Tuesday morning Bible class 
is on a break for the holidays. The class 
will resume on January 14th at 9:30am 
and will be studying 1 & 2 Timothy. All 
ladies are  
welcome and encouraged to attend! 
 
Pleasant Valley Ladies Day 
February 22, 2025 from 9am-2pm 
Save the Date! The ladies of the Pleasant 
Valley congregation in Van Buren are 
hosting a Ladies Day on Feb 22 from 9am
-2pm. The speaker will be Erynn Sprouse, 
co-creator of “Come Fill Your Cup” on the 
topic of “Riding the Fence.”  
 
 
 
Read in Silence 
As we step into 2024, I pray that my 
relationship with God will be closer and 
stronger in 2025. 
For this I need: 

· the strength of Sampson 

· the wisdom of Solomon 

· the patience of Job 

· the faith of Abraham 

· the courage of David 

· the love of Jesus 
 
May these gifts guide all of us through 
2025. 



Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

FayeƩeville AR 72701 
www.razorbacksforchrist.com 

 
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

If you would like to send your 
contribuƟon electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 
Weekly Contribution $35,440.86 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $21,075.45 

Weekly Children’s $37.00 

YTD Children’s $2,329.36 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $57,925.53 
Bldg Contributions $749,907.80 

2023 Records 
Weekly Contribution $26,514.50 
Weekly Average $20,052.50 

Building Expansion Project 

Bible Class 183 

Worship 332 

Sunday, December 29 

Devo & Bible 20 

  

Wednesday, Jan 1 

Our Shepherds 
Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 
message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 
jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 
cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 
mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 
schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 
www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 
office@mountcomfort.org 

  Monday - Friday 
  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care unƟl 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 


